

Weekly Newsletter No. 17 18th January 2024



We are a nut free school, please do not send nuts for snacks or lunches.

Dear Parent/Carer,

Luckily, the forecast snow did not affect us too much, but please be careful on your journeys to and from school if the roads where you live are ever icy.

This week, we have welcomed two new student teachers into school, Miss Foster and Miss Oughton. They will primarily be working with class 3 and class 4, do say hello if you meet them!

A reminder that Storytelling Club is on at 8.30am every morning in the school hall. Free to all children!

The **family cooking workshops** taking place from next week are now fully booked. We hope those who have booked enjoy the workshops and we look forward to seeing the results!

On Wednesday 31st January, the Special Educational Needs coordinator for YCAT, Claire Ashton, is presenting **online workshops for parents** on the subject of 'How to support your child at home with reading difficulties.' This is particularly relevant for parents of children who may have Special Educational Needs, but will be interesting for all parents. See attached flyer for links to register your interest for either 1-2pm, or 4-5pm.

As listed on our 'Dates for your Diary,' online parents evenings will take place 2.30-6.00pm on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th February. Further information will be sent out nearer the time.

A reminder that children should please <u>not</u> bring toys or teddies to school. Children in nursery and reception have a designated 'show and tell' day when they can bring an item into school.

In the first of our series of flyers about **internet safety**, please see attached a flyer about setting up parental controls on new devices.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Nayler, Headteacher

LUNCHTIME CLUBS this half term **All free to attend**

Every day—Book club for all children

Monday & Thursday—Team building for years R to 6

Wednesday—Lego construction for years N,R,1 & 2

Wednesday—Debating for years 4,5 & 6

Friday—Handbells for years 3,4,5 & 6

SPECIAL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS this half term

Please pay on Parent Pay

MONDAY—Fencing for years Reception to 6

TUESDAY— Drama for years 3, 4, 5 &~6

THURSDAY—Archery for years Reception to 6

TERM DATES—The full term dates for 2023-2024 and 2024-2025 are on the school website.

School closes for half term—Friday 9th February

School reopens—Monday 19th February

School closes for Easter—Friday 22nd March

Staff training day—Monday 8th April

School reopens—Tuesday 9th April

Headteacher: Mrs E Nayler Contact via telephone: 01943 462896 or email: askwith@ycatschools.co.uk